
Grand Opening

We're excited to announce the grand opening of Bodega Terra IóN on March 31st.

Celebrate with us at a special Easter Brunch, marking the first season of our
winery in its stunning new dress.

Join us for a day of fine wine, exquisite food, and the beginning of new CONEXIóNs.
As you enjoy the flavors and scenery, the kids will have their own adventure,

hunting for Easter eggs in our vineyards and forest.

Cheers to new beginnings.

You want to be part of it:
give us a call or send us an email

+34 619 400 645

hola@terra-ion.com

mailto:hola@terra-ion.com

